
 

 
 
 

June 30, 2008 
 
Dave Danner 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Rabanco LTD./Lynnwood Disposal Tariff Filing – Request for Special Fuel Surcharge 
 
Dear Mr. Danner 
 
Enclosed please find the following revised support pages for our request for approval of a 
Special Fuel Surcharge in the amount of 1.17%: 
 
1) Tariff Supplement  
 
Finally, please note that some of the enclosed schedules contain privileged and confidential 
information that are being submitted under RCW 480-09-335.  If you have any questions 
please call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joseph Garza, Sr. Market Analyst 
(425) 646-2426 voice 
(425) 646-2440 fax 
 
 
 


